
 

September 12, 2023 

 

 
Kentucky Public Service Commission  

211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

I am writing in regards to Kentucky Power’s proposed rate increase for residential properties. I am 

respectfully requesting public hearings in Floyd and Pike Counties.  

 

This hike will affect all of the residents in my district, and they would like to be heard. It would 

be a hardship to ask them drive to Frankfort. It would be especially difficult for those on a fixed 

income; they would be affected most by the new rate. I believe hearings in the communities would 

be a fair and balanced approach as the Public Service Commission considers the proposal.  

 

Thank you for your kind consideration of this request.  

 

Sincerely,   

 
Ashley Tackett Laferty    

State Representative 

95th District    
 

 

ATL/ar  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Commonwealth Of Kentucky 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

 

Representative Ashley 

Tackett Laferty 

95th District 

 

 

 

 

Office Address: 

Capitol Annex Room 460 

702 Capital Avenue 

Frankfort, KY  40601 

(502) 564-8100  

ashley.tackettlaferty@lrc.ky.gov 

   


